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IFEH President message 
 

 

To: 
Malawi Environmental Health Association,  
Malawi 

 

 

 

Disaster in Malawi – tropical cyclone Idai. 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and the members of the International 
Federation of Environmental Health, we are saddened by the recent disaster in 
Malawi and the 5 days devastation of the tropical cyclone Idai. 
 
We want to pay our deepest thoughts to the families who lost their homes 
and belongings. We are aware that over 1 million were affected by the storm 
and about 80,000 people were forced out of their homes. The torrential rains 
have made the situation worse.  
 
We pray that none of our IFEH members or their families were victims of this horrific 
disaster. 
  
We want to express our deepest thoughts to the families who lost their homes and 
all their belongings and pray that God gives them the courage and strength to deal 
with their tragic losses. We also pray that the Almighty God showers his richest 
blessings upon the families that were affected, and he gives them the courage and 
fortitude to deal with their loss. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers are with the people of Malawi and pray that they can 
overcome this disaster and move on with their lives. 
 
GOD BE WITH THE COMMUNITY OF MALAWI. 
 
 
Dr. Selva Mudaly 
President – International Federation of Environmental Health 
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